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Greetings from Eowyn & Kim 

Hi everyone, 

 Can you believe it? It’s already April! I hope you guys are as excited as I am 

for the long summer break. Before you face the finals week, don’t forget to drop by 

the International Programs Office to get your travel signatures from our new Interna-

tional Student And Scholar Advisor: Eowyn Greeno! And of course, come say bye to 

Roy, Carmen, and I. :)  

 

Questions or Comments? Email us at internationalprograms@pugetsound.edu 

  Mark your calendars! On Monday, May 2nd 

from 10am—4pm, Eowyn is going to be holding an 

open office hour for all of you to simply drop by and 

get your travel signatures for the summer. The rumor 

is, there are going to be snacks provided to brighten 

your days up!  



 

  From the support provided by the International        
Programs, I was able to display an installation artwork at the 
WSC Piano Lounge from April 18th-22nd that sought to      
improve international/multicultural awareness on campus. 
Thank you to those of you who went to go check it out, and if 
you didn’t have a chance to, there’s a great news! 

 The dates are not settled yet, but the project will be 
displayed again at the Learning Commons in the Collins       
Library! With more space provided by the library, I will be 
able to add more narratives that I didn’t have a chance to   
display at the Piano Lounge; if you want to submit a narrative 
of your own, please contact me at: kikim@pugetsound.edu 

 

 After spending a year abroad with her family in 
junior high, Eowyn was infected with wanderlust and 
hasn’t stayed still since.  She studied abroad in Russia 
in high school and in Zimbabwe and Nepal during col-
lege.  She graduated from Pitzer College with B.A. in 
Sociology and a certificate in International and Inter-
cultural Studies.  She began her career in internation-
al education working with the Scripps-Pitzer Program 
in Zimbabwe. Eowyn holds an M.A. in International 
Education from SIT Graduate Institute and she spent 
a semester in Oaxaca, Mexico during her graduate 
studies.  She has spent the majority of her career 
working with study abroad or international students 
at colleges and universities in the U.S.  She has also 
lived and worked in Taiwan for a year. Before coming 
to Puget Sound, Eowyn worked for SIT Study Abroad. 
In her free time Eowyn enjoys reading, hiking, camp-
ing, and being silly with her toddler and husband. 

Come say hi to her in the office!  


